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The Canon EOS R10
wows with an autofocus
system that smartly
recognizes and tracks
subjects, but older
sensor tech keeps it
from being the best
camera you can buy at
this price.
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ring, this model also
gives greater control
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compatible cameras, the
lens ...
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A quick check of the
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Canon offers a game
changer
Make no mistake, this
camera is a
gamechanger and has
firmly thrown down the
challenge to the rest of
the enthusiast camera
world.
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Make no mistake, this
camera is a
gamechanger and has
firmly thrown down the
challenge to the rest of
the enthusiast camera
world.
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also featuring a gear
type STM motor for fast
...

New wide-angle RF
lenses from Canon
Canon U.S.A. Inc. has
announced a pair of new
full-frame RF-Mount
lenses, the RF 24mm
F1.8 Macro IS STM and
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lenses promise high-
value and compact,
lightweight ...

Canon announces RF
24mm F1.8 Macro IS
STM and RF 15-30mm
F4.5-6.3 IS STM lenses
for full-frame mirrorless
cameras
The Canon EOS R10
wows with an autofocus
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